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Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2004 2:17 PM
To: 'cekern@tminc.com'
Cc: 'dawn.f.johnson@verizon.com'
Subject: Verizon Select Services, Inc. 2003 Missouri Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2003 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier Annual Report to the Missouri Public 
Service Commission.  I have reviewed the report and according to our records the response to page 1, item 2, effective 
date of certification, should be 7/31/00 and the case number, TO-2001-30.  This is the case in which the name change 
was approved by the Public Service Commission.  Please refer to this date and case number in future annual report 
submissions.  

In addition, our records indicate that we have not received the 2003 Annual Report for Verizon Select Services, Inc.'s 
Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) certificate.  This report was due to the Public Service Commission before 
April 15, 2004.  Here is the form that should be used:

CLEC Annual 
Report Form 2003.x..

It is identical to the IXC report you submitted except for the access line report.  Please provide the CLEC annual report as 
soon as possible.  A certificated company that does not submit an annual report to the Public Service Commission may 
be subject to penalties.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO  65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov


